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covid-19 housing 
relief project

About two years ago, Shannon Pittman, Managing 

Director of Business Development, began working 

with a nonprofit organization to fill their CFO 

position. As a result of this opportunity, Pittman 

developed a professional relationship with the 

company's CEO and has worked with them since. 




In September 2021, Pittman caught up with the CEO 

and Finance Manager of the company and discussed a 

need for 10 Internal Auditors. They had an upcoming 

project that would provide relief for leases and 

contracts for their tenants; our client needed 

additional support. This project was funded by the 

Department of Housing.




Originally, our client asked us to provide 10 qualified 

candidates for this project. As time went on, 

additional candidates were requested –  CFS has 

placed 21 temporary candidates so far. 




NOTE: This project is ongoing and will likely continue for the next few years. 

COVID-19 has impacted thousands of people and our client has ~600 housing 

communities to account for.
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“I am so grateful that [Client] trusted me and CFS to 
help with such a large-scale project for their 
organization. We met on several occasions to discuss 
the specifics and how we could best service their need 
– and quickly. They have been a delight to work with, 
always stay in strong communication and have 
continued to come to us for support as the project 
grows. We look forward to helping with this project 
long-term and with any additional needs that arise in 
their department."

- Shannon Pittman
Managing Director, Business Development
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